
 

 

 

 

NOTICE: AB5 Demonstration at the Oakland Terminals 
Update 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
The AB5 demonstration that started on Monday at the Oakland Port is continuing 
tomorrow. Most of the terminals were closed today and all of them are expected to be 
closed this Thursday. Expect delays on container pick up/delivery, potential demurrage 
and other issues for the remainder of the week. We will provide update as the protest 
progresses. 


